

Bumpers Way Bumpers Farm Chippenham SN14 6NG +44 (0)1444 446 600

info@sightsavers.org www.sightsavers.org

Ms Nicky Steele Sandhu Charitable Foundation Santon House 53-55 Uxbridge Road Ealing LONDON W5 5SA

10 August 2016

Dear Nicky

Thank you very much for your generous donation of £1,000 to Sightsavers, received recently from the Sandhu Charitable Foundation. We are delighted the trustees have chosen to support our life-changing work. Please accept this letter as an official receipt.

Your support will help restore the sight of even more children, like 14 year-old Rose (pictured in the striped top to the right) who's never learnt to read or write due to blinding cataract in both eyes since birth.

Through Sightsavers supporting the development of eye care services in the region of Malawi where Rose lived, she was able to be examined by one of our trained ophthalmic clinical officers, Rex, who confirmed she'd need a cataract operation to help her see again.

Rose was referred to the hospital where an operation by Dr Msukwa (above) led to her being able to see again.



Dr Msukwa; pictured here with Rose and other children from Malawi who all received their sight-restoring cataract operation that day.

Since her operation, Rose has gone back to school and started to play netball; something she thought wouldn't have been possible without her sight-restoring operation. On behalf of all the children like Rose whose lives will be touched by your gift, thank you.

If you would like any further information about our work, please do not hesitate to contact me. I'd be delighted to hear from you.

With kind regards,

Jim Nichols

Trusts Executive 01444 446658

jnichols@sightsavers.org

If you would like to change how you hear from us in the future, please get in touch on 01444 446 600